
Site Management Staff, 

 

We are hosting a company wide “Spring Clean-Up” for our residents this year.  Each community 
will participate by providing drop boxes for our residents to use if  they’d like to clean up their 
homes or to dispose of  large items that would ordinarily not be allowed in the dumpster areas.   

 

Attached you will find a brief  half  page flyer in both English and Spanish for you to distribute 
to your residents to communicate about the upcoming Spring Clean-Up.  Below you will also 
find some guidelines when ordering and placing your boxes… 

 

 Drop boxes should be delivered on Thursday, March 30th and should remain in 
place until at least Tuesday, April 4th 

 Be aware of  local fire codes as well as parking when arranging the location of  your 
drop box. 

 Your drop box should be 30 yards for every 75-100 units on your property.  Please 
order accordingly. 

 Drop boxes can be ordered from your local waste removal company.  If  they do not 
offer drop box services, they should be able to refer you to another company that 
does provide this service.   

 Trash hauling is a very competitive industry and getting a few different bids is a great 
way to know if  you are getting a reasonable price. 

 
Keep in mind the layout of  your property.  If  residents would be more likely to participate as a 
result of  having a few, somewhat smaller drop boxes located throughout the property than one, 
larger inconveniently located drop box, give this some consideration. 
 
 

Please contact your supervisor should you have any additional questions or need additional 
clarification. 

 

Thank you all for your hard work, 

The Central Office Team 

COORDINATE YOUR COMMUNITY CLEANUP! 

MARCH 30TH—APRIL 4TH 


